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12 Jan. 2018 
Good Afternoon, 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 
events at your school for the week of January 15th – January 19th. 
 
Happy New Year to everyone!  Many thanks to our facilities staff for helping keep our school campus safe 
and accessible, we always appreciate the work of our support staff and the very important work they do 
to keep our school operating in tip-top shape.   
 
Many thanks to the NB Nurses Association for their generous donation to our school nutrition program 
at Loch Lomond School. By fueling students we help feed their minds!  
 
A reminder for parents who wish to register their child for Grades 1, 3 or 6 French Immersion for 2018-
2019, you are required to apply online. The registration link is found on our school website under Parent 
Information.  
 
Jan. 16th at 6:30 p.m. the Home & School Association will be hosting their regular monthly meeting in 
the Makerspace & Innovation Lab. A reminder that meetings are open to the public and your 
participation is encouraged. Thank you to our Home & School for their valuable partnership and 
contributions to Loch Lomond School.  
 
Jan. 17th students who have returned consent forms will receive their weekly Fluoride Mouth Rinse. The 
program is a very effective way to prevent tooth decay in children. Parental consent forms are required 
to participate in this free program.  
 
Jan. 17th is a half day for students. Classes will take place for the morning only and buses will begin 
picking students up for dismissal at 11:30 a.m. Please communicate with your child’s teacher if alternate 
transportation arrangements are required for this day.  
 
Jan. 17th the PSSC (Parent School Support Committee) will meet at 6:30 p.m. and this meeting is open to 
the public. If you would like to join the PSSC or find out more about the important roles and 
responsibilities of a PSSC member, please don’t hesitate to contact the school administrative office.  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 
hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 
school a better place to learn and visit. 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 


